
>> Hello, 
 
>> I am a very concerned grandparent of 2 children who are not anti-vaccine or pro-vaccine, but in favor 
of preserving our Pro-Choice freedoms.   
>> With respect,it is not our governments job to dictate our children's overall health. Please leave 
Vaccine choice between our family and our children's Doctor to decide what's Best for us and our 
individual needs.   Our family has the MTHFR Gene Mutation, which only allows for 40% of all toxins 
taken in to be Detoxed. 
>> If you wish to Lobby for something Please push Pharmaceutical Companies to Clean Up ALL THE 
TOXIC VACCINES! 
>> Thank you for serving our communities.  Thank you for taking the time to read my letter.  I ask that 
you Please vote NO HB 3063. 
>>  
>> Sincerely, Teresa Jordan 
>>  
>> Sent from my iPhone 
 


